
   

                        Course Conflict  Permission Form  
  
 
This form must be completed and signed by all parties and returned to the Registrar’s Office. It is your responsibility to ensure that 
appropriate changes to your registration are made by meeting with a Registration Advisor.  Registration in courses that result in timetable 
conflicts require the approval of the Dean of the Faculty you are registered in.  
 
Complete all sections of this form.  INCOMPLETE FORMS  WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. 
 
Surname 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


